Contacts

Rexel is attentive to any legitimate concern regarding competition law

““ YOUR QUESTIONS

For any question, if you believe that laws and regulations are not respected in
competition law:

Talk to your manager, the Group Legal Department or the Zone Legal Department,
contact compliance@rexel.com or use the ethics alert form available at the following
address: https://www.rexel.com/en/ethical-alert/

All measures are taken to respect the confidentiality and security of the information
communicated, in accordance with the conditions described in the Ethics Guide.
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